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I oppose the regulation to resume Gravesites after a 25 year time lapse. 

My son died in 1999 aged five. He has a permanent headstone and 
memorial surrounding his remains. We have purchased the adjacent plot 

for family. In our case we would be burying family members to be 

together yet those deceased prior would be at risk of being exhumed. 
Many neighbours are also in the same cemetery and families visit 

frequently. I understand land is a valuable commodity and cemeteries are 
filling rapidly but this is not a workable proposal. 
 


